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Dear all

I hope everyone has had a good week. Final activity evening tonight! 5.30-7.30pm. Parents are
welcome to join us for refreshments and to meet other parents at 7pm. As before, please drop the
students at the front field and collect form there too or come there at 7pm and follow the white board
signs to where the refreshments will be served – the rear of the canteen.

I confirm the link to Mr Liley’s email before half term

I hope you enjoy today’s newsletter. Issue 6 This week has information on friendships and fallouts,
encouraging new friendships and restorative justice.

MCAS: A reminder to ensure you have logged onto our school data system MyChildAtSchool
[MCAS] now you have your details. They were emailed home on the 10th May. Please check your
spam if you do not think you have had it. This is a portal enabling parents to update their information
which we have received from primary schools. You must check your information is correct. We are
using MCAS instead of an admission form this year so you need to check your contact information
etc. You also need to give permissions i.e. biometrics (to enable students to use our canteen), image
consents (to enable students to take part in school photos which will be in September), paracetamol
(to enable students to be given medication).

If you have already used MCAS to view another Angmering School sibling's report, you should
already have access so your email will not include an invitation code. If you can't remember your
password you used with a sibling then there is a self-service portal for password resets. Please click
on this and an email will be sent to your recovery account.

Please only amend information for your Y6 child. Do not amend information for siblings. If you wish
to amend siblings’ information please email updatemyinfo@theangmeringschool.co.uk

If you have a query about MCAS please do contact us on mcas@theangmeringschool.co.uk. This is
a direct email to our IT team.

Phone calls: These calls are still ongoing. Thank you for bearing with us. Some parents do not
have voicemail set up so we have been unable to let you know we have tried to call you. If you are
still waiting let me know and I will let Miss Pegden know.

Council tax and ID: individual reminders have been sent to parents who have not supplied these yet.
Thank you to everyone who has responded.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. I look forward to meeting you tonight. I will be helping with
refreshments so please do come and say hello.

Best wishes
Fiona

http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Letter-to-parents_carers-26th-May-2023-1.pdf
http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/PDF-Moving-up-to-Angmering-Issue-6-2.pdf

